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29 September 2020 

Dear parent/carer 

Year 5 and Year 6 Open Evening 

We know that many of our students have younger siblings in Year 5 and Year 6, and that 

now is a crucial time as they make their transition to secondary school.  

As such, we would like to invite you to our Virtual Year 5 and Year 6 Open Evening, taking 

place on Thursday 1 October. The event will be repeated across two slots, the first from 

5.00pm-5.45pm and the second from 6.00pm-6.45pm.  

You are able to join the event live on the evening by following this link and joining the event 

of your choice:  

https://www.dukeries.attrust.org.uk/page/?title=Open+Evening&pid=107 

Our Virtual Open Evening will give you and your child the opportunity to find out more about 

our high-performing Academy. There will be a Principal’s address, further information about 

our vision, values, our exceedingly high standards and our wide-range of enrichment 

opportunities, followed by a short QA session.  

We are anticipating high volumes of application. To ensure you secure a place for your child 

you will need to apply by the deadline for applications, which is Saturday 31 October. In 

addition, you can apply for a place for your child here: 

https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/school-admissions/apply-for-a-school-place 

We can’t wait to share more with you and your child at our live events! 

Kind regards  

 

Mr Mike Brett 
Assistant Principal 

 

https://www.dukeries.attrust.org.uk/page/?title=Open+Evening&pid=107
https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/school-admissions/apply-for-a-school-place

